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                                                 March 15 – May 5 2020 
 

 
Dear Friends in Christ, 
Greetings from the Jordans in service for our Lord and Saviour!  We want to bring you up 
to date on the happenings during the last 2 months. 
 
March was a busy month as we continued our Bible Studies in the homes. I have been 
teaching the Book of Acts verse by verse on a weekly basis now since 2018 and we have 
arrived to the last chapter.  The men and ladies have really enjoyed as well as learned so 
much and many have kept notes for their reference.  Everything was going great until the 
Corona Virus broke out here in South Carolina.  We have had to put the studies on hold for 
the present but plan to begin next week now that things are opening back up and no one in 
the houses have had contact with the Virus.  One special blessing that the Lord opened up  
during this time of the virus is 2 Convenient stores that have fresh sandwich’s, hot biscuits, 
and fruit cups every morning that they have to sell by 10:00am and what they don’t sell 
they give us for the houses and the homeless.  We make deliveries Monday – Saturday and 
these dear men and ladies really appreciate them with all their hearts. It’s such a blessing 
what the Lord does even when we don’t expect Him to use us in this way, but we have been 
able to share the Word of God in a different way during this time and they have seen the 
Love of God in another way other than just the Bible Studies. 
  
We will continue to take the food daily as we begin the studies May11. Pray that the new 
ones that have enter the homes will be open to the teaching of the Word of God in the 
weekly studies. If anything good that came out of this pandemic it was seeing a precious 
soul saved. We saw Jeffery Bagwell accept Christ as his Saviour April 12. To God Be All The 
Glory!!  The first question he asked me was What Do I Do Now? We gave him a Bible and 
told him to read it every day and pray and he agreed to come to Church with us as soon as 
things are back to normal.  Please pray for our health and safety as we go back in these 
homes to do the Bible Studies.  
 
In Service for the Lord, 
Bro. Randall & Sister Linda 
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